
 

Ref: 2022TransitionY6/noc 
 
 
7th July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I believe that there have been a few changes to the transition plans for Year 6 children who will be 
attending Bloxwich Academy Secondary from September. Therefore, I wanted to make sure that 
parents have all the information they need to ensure these important days go as smoothly as 
possible. Please find below clarification and the dates for your diary: 
 
Monday 11th July:  Year 6 pupils attend Bloxwich Academy Primary as normal in uniform. 
 
Tuesday 12th July: Year 6 arrive at Bloxwich Academy Primary at the usual time wearing PE kit. 

Children also need to bring their swimming kit. 
At 9.30am, staff from the Primary site will walk children up to Bloxwich 
Academy Secondary. 
During the morning, children will take part in a range of PE activities with 
Secondary staff. This may include swimming if the pool is in action. 
Children will be supplied with lunch, however are welcome to take a packed 
lunch if they would like. 
Children will return to the Primary for the afternoon as will leave at the end 
of the school day as normal. 

 
Wednesday 13th July: Y6 children will be at Bloxwich Academy Secondary all day and are to wear 

uniform. They will be given a pencil case containing any equipment they 
may need as they leave school on Tuesday; they MUST have this with them 
for their full day at the Secondary. 
They will need to arrive at the front entrance of the Secondary site (Leamore 
Lane) for 8.50am. We will be able to walk Year 6 children to the Secondary 
site from the Primary if required; please ensure children are at the Primary 
site for 8.30am if applicable. 
Year 6 will take part in a range of activities, and have lunch at the Secondary 
site; children can take their own lunch if preferred. 
Children will leave the Secondary site at 2.50pm. If you have previously 
completed consent for them to walk home alone, they will be able to do so 
from the Secondary site. If you have not completed consent, you will need 
to collect children from the front entrance (Leamore Lane). 

 
I hope this answers any queries you may have, however office staff are on hand to answer any 
further questions you may have. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


